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DaCoconutWireless

From: DaCoconutWireless [DaCoconutWireless@hawaii.rr.com]
Sent:  Wednesday, January 23, 2008 6:55 AM

To: testimony@capitol.hawaii.gov

Subject: TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF HB2119

January 23, 2008

TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF HB2119

TO: House Committee on Health - for Wednesday 1-23-08 8 AM
FROM: Scott Orton

HIV has become a chronic disease, and sometimes an organ transplant can enable an
individual extended life. Therefore it is important not to discriminate against an
individual with HIV. If an organ transplant will possibly allow an individual to live
longer by receiving a transplant, this should be made possible. Please do not deny an
individual with HIV the possibility of a transplant because of an HIV positive status.

It is very important to prohibit health insurers from denying or limiting coverage for
organ or tissue transplantation services on the basis that the insured, member, enrollee, or
subscriber is infected with the human immunodeficiency virus

I fully support Bill HB2119 to be passed, to enable those with HIV to not be
discriminated against because of their HIV status.

Scott Orton, HIV/AIDS Awareness Advocate

1130 Hassinger St. #3A
Honolulu, HI 96822 Ph: 808-383-2016
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